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Letter to the MPSC
Mike Wallis <michaelvwallis@gmail.com>
To:Jonathan Lehmann,jonathanlehmann@sbcglobal.com
Cc:Mike Wallis

Thu, Feb 9 at 9:40 AM

09 February 2023
Dear Missouri Public Service Commission:
On behalf of the nearly 155 property owners from the Lakewood Hills Subdivision
located in northern Jefferson County Missouri, we are respectfully requesting the
Missouri Public Service Commission reject Ameren Electric’s proposed $12.00 /
month rate increase per line charge.
Many of the owners in our subdivision are living off of fixed incomes, and even
though this proposed increase seems like a small amount, it represents about a 6%
annual jump for the average bill. If annualized, this represents an additional $144
per year out of pocket expense to people who may not have the resources to pay
the extra amount.
In the bigger picture, this means all of the owners in our subdivision collectively
will be paying an extra $22,320 annually. We need to protect financially
vulnerable citizens from this unreasonable increase and respectfully ask for your help.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Mike Wallis
~ Treasurer / LWH HO/&



